
30 October, 2019

Re: DA2019/1119 - Proposed Market/Fair - Harbord Bowling Club

We STRONGLY OBJECT to the proposal for a weekly Sunday Market/Fair at the Harbord Bowling 
Club.

Firstly, on just about every weekend all the surrounding streets around the Harbord Bowling Club are 
fully taken by the sporting fraternity, including - AFL, Rugby Union, Hockey, Cricket, Netball, Soccer 
and Lawn Bowlers. 

Additionally, running groups use the adjacent park on most Sunday mornings.

Secondly, the introduction of a carnival atomsphere including bands & music, as well as the 7.00am set up 
commencement should not be placed in a passive residential environment.

Lastly, our local Council has a Planning Dept. that has delineated separate zones for Residential and 
Retail/Commercial uses. Why would our Council even entertain the thought of permitting a loud, crowded 
Market/Fair right in the middle of this passive residential area.

We trust that commonsense prevails and that this proposal is refused, and that Council continue to focus on 
promoting activity within the Freshwater Village Shopping Centre.

Kind Regards,

Yours Sincerely,

Frank Minnici

Mob. 0404 821 428

E - fminnici@advantageline.com.au
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